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Dear Alumnus, 

Biennial Reunion.  The biennial reunion will be held on Saturday, 

November 19, 2016.  The location is new!  The Dorothy and Roy Park Alumni 

Center on the university’s Centennial Campus is the place.  The time is 5:30 – 

10 PM.  An invitation from President Art Dumont was recently e-mailed to you.  

Please notify Treasurer Charlie Leverett, 4204 Page Road, Morrisville, NC 27560-

9402 of your plans to attend.  His e-mail address is ctleverett@nc.rr.com. 

 

Centennial Campus Tour.  This portion of NC State’s campus is new, and 

most of us have not had the pleasure of seeing it.  If there is sufficient interest, 

the planning committee will consider organizing a tour.  Tentative plans include a visit 

to the world class Hunt Library on Centennial Campus and eating lunch at the new 

Tally Student Union on the main campus.  If you have an interest in visiting these 

latest additions to the NC State campus please let me know via e-mail. 

   

Souvenir Program.  Following precedent established at our previous 

reunion, plans are in the works to publish a souvenir program for the up and 

coming fall reunion.  You will receive a souvenir program by attending this 

activity scheduled on November 19th.  Please send your RSVP to Charlie Leverett 

as soon as you can.  Thank you. 

 

Contact Roster.  Maintaining our roster is a continuous process and an 

important one.  If you have a change in status, report changes to me via e-mail.  

Thank you. 

 

The Pershing Project.   https://www.facebook.com/ThePershingProject/ 

     

           Fraternally, 

 

        Joe Harris, ‘68 

                       Director of Administration 
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